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Friday 17th April 2020  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Week 4 COVID Closure Update  

 

As we approach the end of the fourth week of national school closures, I hope that you and your families are 

keeping well. With the announcement yesterday that the national lockdown will continue for at least another 

three weeks, I also hope that you are finding a rhythm to the new routines that we have had to develop in this 

time.   

 

Home Learning 

It has been wonderful to receive photos and updates from families this week which illustrate the children’s 

work at home. We have received a range of submissions, from aircraft inventions to poems about nature, many 

of which can be found on the School Blog page of the website so do take a look when you have time. We will 

aim to upload a wide range of photos every week please send these into: 

homelearning@bishoproadschool.co.uk Please remember to state ‘I give permission for this image to be used 

on the school blog’ in order for us to process them. 

 

The topic of next week’s home learning project is ‘Food’ which I hope will prove inspiring for families as 

children are encouraged to think about where their food comes from and how they could design their own 

allotment to grow their own food. Some of the Maths activities next week may require you to access Target 

Your Maths book online, for a reminder about access info please see Mr Barr's email from earlier in the week. 

 

Year Group Email Addresses 

To further support home learning, we have set up individual year group email addresses for staff to answer 

any queries or questions that may arise. These email accounts will be manned by different members of the 

year group team to support you in the work you are doing with your children. Staff will aim to respond as soon 

as possible to your queries. The email addresses for each year group are as follows: 

 

yearR@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

year1@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

year2@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

year3@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

year4@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

year5@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

year6@bishoproadschool.co.uk 
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Contact about important or emergency matters should still be directed to: info@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

 

Messages from teachers 

Video messages from teachers have been posted on the class blog pages this week, including a story. We hope 

that the children enjoy these messages and that it can help them to feel connected and in touch with their 

teachers. If you have not done so already, please do also take a look at the videos on the home learning page 

which are not class specific.  
 

Thank you again for your continued effort and support during this challenging time. As a school, we will 

continue to support in whatever way that we can.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Joe Emissah 

Deputy Head 
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